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Vol. 58  Issue  11   November 2014  Cheshvan-Kislev 5775 
 

E-Mail: congregationbethohr@gmail.com         Synagogue Office:  732-257-1523  
                                  732-257-1581 

Save the date 
Please join us as we install our  

new spiritual leader 
 

Rabbi Joel Mishkin 

Sunday, November 23, 2014 at 1:00 p.m. 
At 

Congregation Beth Ohr 
70 Route 516 

Old Bridge, NJ 08857 
 

Donations of non-perishable Kosher food items in  
Rabbi Mishkin’s honor would be greatly appreciated.   

 
Dessert will be served after the installation 

Please RSVP to the Synagogue Office 
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SCHEDULE OF SERVICES 
All Friday evening services begin at 7:30 p.m. unless otherwise stated, 
Saturday morning Shabbat services begin at 9:30 a.m., Sunday morning 
minyan begins at 9:00 a.m.  
 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

♦ Fri., Oct. 31  Evening services begin at 7:30 p.m. 
♦ Sat., Nov. 1  Shabbat services begin at 9:30 a.m. 
♦     Lunch & Learn with Rabbi Mishkin begins at Noon 
♦ Sun., Nov. 2  Morning Minyan starts at 9:00 a.m. followed by Men’s 

    Club Breakfast. 
♦ Wed., Nov. 5  Men’s Club Man of the Year Dinner. 
♦ Fri., Nov. 7  Evening services begin at 7:30 p.m. 
♦ Sat., Nov. 8  Shabbat services begin at 9:30 a.m. 
♦ Sun., Nov. 9  Morning Minyan starts at 9:00 a.m. followed by our 

    annual Kristallnacht Program and Men’s Club  
    Breakfast. 
♦     Antiques “Roadshow” at Beth Ohr starts at 1:00 p.m. 

    Please see page 14 for more information. 
♦ Wed., Nov. 12  Annual Sisterhood Paid Up at 7:00 p.m. 
♦ Fri., Nov. 14  Evening services begin at 7:30 p.m. 
♦ Sat., Nov. 15  Shabbat services begin at 9:30 a.m. 
♦ Sun., Nov. 16  Morning Minyan starts at 9:00 a.m. followed by Men’s 

    Club Breakfast. 
♦ Mon., Nov. 17  Sisterhood Dominoes at 1:00 p.m. 
♦ Wed., Nov. 19  Sisterhood Board Meeting at 7:30 p.m. 
♦ Thur., Nov. 20  Daytimers Program at Beth Ohr with Rabbi Mishkin at 

    1:00 p.m. 
♦     Synagogue Executive Board Meeting at 7:00 p.m. 
♦     Synagogue Board Meeting at 8:00 p.m. 
♦ Fri., Nov. 21  Evening services begin at 7:30 p.m. 
♦ Sat., Nov. 22  Shabbat services begin at 9:30 a.m. 
♦ Sun., Nov. 23  Morning Minyan starts at 9:00 a.m. followed by Men’s 

    Club Breakfast. 
♦     Rabbi Mishkin’s Installation at 1:00 p.m.  Please see 

    front cover of the newsletter for more information. 
♦ Tues., Nov. 25  Annual Interfaith Thanksgiving Program—more  
    information to come in future emails. 
 



Shown above are most of the Sukkah Brigade erecting the Sukkah in record time.  Next is the chair crew.  These able 

bodied people assembled the chairs for the High Holidays.   They also returned to put them away after the holidays.  

Toda Raba to all of them!  On bottom row is part of the crowd listening to Rabbi Mishkin’s  presentation at the joint Sis-

terhood and Men’s Club program that was sponsored by the Mindy Nightingale Memorial Fund.  Almost 70 people at-

tended,. Also shown is the Torah reading at the Hol Hamoed service.   

Mea Culpa: I got a few complaints that I ended the question and answer period after the Rabbi’s presentation too soon 

before everyone was able to ask their questions.  I am sorry you were offended, however, we try to end the Sunday pro-

grams on time so everyone could go about the rest of their day.  The program started late because of the extra long ser-

vice. It is gratifying that you wanted to remain and stay longer and that means you enjoyed the program.  Also, the Rabbi 

is available during the week if you call him, and after services every Friday night, Saturday morning and Sunday morning 

to discuss your questions.   

Everyone at the Sports Hat, Shirt and Jacket Minyan received a special gift of an uncirculated 50th anniversary JFK Half 

Dollar.  The first one was minted in 1964, the year following his assassination.  

Things really go on at and following the Minyan.  Come once in a while.  It is good, not bad!  

Men’s Club Program Schedule. Sunday programs immediately follow the Minyan and Bagel breakfast 
Oct 26 Flu Shots from Walgreen and administered by Bonnie Lerner 

Nov 6 FJMC Man of the Year Dinner—we will not be participating this year. 

Nov 9 Joint program with Programming Committee for Kristallnach.  Presentation by Rabbi Mishkin "Night of the Broken Glass, Yester-
day and Today, What Has Changed, What Has Remained the Same?" 
Dec 14 Hanukkah workshop  
Jan 18, 2015 Martin Luther King Workshop 

Feb 1 Participate in FJMC World Wide Wrap & Ed Mendlowitz 35th Annual Financial Program—Money Secrets of the Rich and Famous 

Mar 1 Purim Workshop 
Mar 8 Joint program with Sisterhood 
May 3 Shavuot Workshop 

We welcome any suggestions.  We are working on some exciting and interesting programs. Suggestions have been 
received from Harvey Cohen, Paula Yourman, Marilyn Karlstein, Marty Israel, Terrie Polov-
sky, Sydney Lustgarten, Allen Appel  and Ivan Gelb. 
     

The Men’s Club – where things are happening!  The entire congregation and guests are always wel-
come to come to all of our programs and the weekly bagel breakfast that is sponsored by the Men’s Club. 

Ed Mendlowitz, emcpa1@aol.com  tel 732 890-3344 

M��’� C�	
 
 Open Every Sunday.  Come, enjoy the Minyan, bagel breakfast and camaraderie 



M��’� C�	
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Photo Gallery Below 

Shown are Sara, Mark and David Atzbi in the frame of the Sukkah they helped erect. Next is the 
procession with Esrog and Luluv on Hol Hamoed Succos at the Sunday Minyan.  On bottom row is 
the Men’s Club Guys and Gals wearing a sports team hat, shirt or jacket at a Minyan; and Joe 
Shafran and Bernie Pincus holding the Torah during the procession. Join in with us!  Don’t miss out!     

    
  
 

25th Anniversary of Beth Ohr’s Permanent Sanctuary 1989—2014 
 
The permanent sanctuary opened in 1989 between the Bar Mitzvahs of Ben Skupp and Rick Mend-
lowitz.  Ben’s was on Sep 23, 1989 making him the last Bar Mitzvah in the All Purpose room.  Rick’s 
was on Oct 28, 1989 making him the first in the Sanctuary.  Shown are the two Bar Mitzvah boys flank-
ing the Ark.  Also, they were both at Beth Ohr on the High Holidays with their children, parents and 
brothers. In Ben’s case his grandmother was also at Shul so his family had four generations present! 
FANTASTIC! L’Dor, L’Dor. That is the way we want it!  Mazel Tov to them and everyone at Beth Ohr! 



MEN’S CLUB WEDDING PHOTO GALLERY 
 

Scan and email Ed your wedding pictures to include in future Newsletters — emcpa1@aol.com. 
Try to guess who they are. See bottom for identities of the blissful couples. 

 

Email Ed your scanned Wedding photos to emcpa1@aol.com 

Top row starting from left: Lee and Ira Donenfeld, Roberta and Eugene Bernstein, Ruth and Sy Risman 
Terrie and Stu Polovsky, Sue and Herb Goldenberg, Eileen and Sid Birnbaum 
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We honor the memories of our loved ones whose Yahrzeits were observed during 
the month of October. We acknowledge the following for their contributions to the 
Yahrzeit Memorial Fund:  
 

DONATED BY:      IN  LOVING MEMORY OF    
Vera & Seymour Nussenbaum   Phil Ribet 
Hugh & Marilyn Bleiweis    Fannie Bleiweis 
Marilyn Gilbarg     Gertrude Gilbarg 
Shirley Haft      Sarah Firemen 
Irene & Len Ullmann     Hannah Kalefsky 
Daniel Nodelman     Sonya Nodelman 
Ellie & Bob Honig     Bertha Ruchelman 
Rita & Bernie Selden     Irving Kestenberg 
Ruth & Ed Lubitz     Morris Hodos 
Paula Yourman & Family    Harold Yourman 
Ruth Risman & Family    Charles Davis 
Mel & Zelie Prussack     Jack Prussack 
Marty Israel      Ida Israel 
Arnold Dorfman     Samuel Dorfman, Ella Dorfman,  
       Leonard Dorfman, Marilyn Dorfman 
Seymour Golden & Family    Bertha W. Hollander 
Doris Schulsinger, Allan & Linda Skupp  Irving Schulsinger 
Rosalyn O’Brien     Alexander & Blanche Linz 
       William & Dorothy O’Brien 
Paula Yourman     Shirley Litwak 
Sandra Wishnia     Ruth & Murray Woodman 
Wilma & Allen Appel     Meyer Davis 
 
A donation was made to the Stephen Edwards Memorial Fund by Sue Edwards in memory of 
Dorothy Rubrum.  
 

TREE OF LIFE 
You may order leaves for the Tree of Life for weddings, births, graduations, 

B'nai Mitzvot.  The cost of a leaf is $118 and the cost of a rock is $450. 
 

Come and see how our tree has grown! 
 

New Leaves purchased by Phil & Harriet Rabinowitz in honor of the birth of their grandson, 
Dylan Matthew Rabinowitz and the marriage of Joshua & Rachel Rabinowitz. 

 
Please call the office at 732-257-1523 to place your order. 
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BETH OHR CEMETERY 
 

Congregation Beth Ohr owns and operates a cemetery which is located on Ernston 
Road in Sayreville. The cemetery is a non-profit entity using existing funds and fund-
raising as its source of operating revenues.     Membership in Beth Ohr entitles our 
congregants to the individual plot only, all other costs such as funeral, plot opening, 
memorial tablet costs, etc., are borne by the family of the deceased.  Please call Lisa 
Sibelman in the Synagogue Office  732-257-1523 for further details. 

November Yahrzeits 
The actual date that the Yahrzeit is observed is to the right of the name.  It is customary to light a me-
morial candle on the eve of this date and to give tzedukah in memory of the deceased.  One should 
recite the Mourner’s Kaddish at services the evening before as well as the day of the Yahrzeit.  Please 
call Lisa in the Synagogue office at 732-257-1523, if you need information about the schedule of wor-
ship.  The name of your departed will be read at the Friday evening and Shabbat morning services, 
the week before the Yahrzeit date which are represented by the dates in the columns which are in 
bold print. 

NOV. 7/8 
Eva Blumenthal   11/14 
Hyman Cohen   11/11 
Sol Czortkower   11/10 
Moses Greenspan   11/13 
Jerry Lustgarten   11/14 
Molly Sackaroff   11/13 
Rebecca Silberstein  11/9 
Leah Silver   11/12 
Mildred Sommers  11/8 
Irving Weiner   11/14 
Irving Weisgold   11/13 
Bennie Winter   11/12 
Lewis Woods   11/13 
 

NOV. 14/15 
Ida Birnbaum   11/16 
Rose Feuer   11/18 
Flora Heimlich   11/16 
Rose Wexlin   11/17 
 

NOV. 21/22 
Lydia Edwards   11/28 
Eva Engber   11/24 
Clara Friedman   11/24 
Stephen Gilbarg   11/28 
Irving Greenspan   11/22 
Alfred Hillman   11/22 
Bella Honig   11/23 
Irma H. Klein   11/26 
Nathan Malament   11/28 
Arlene Roemer   11/27 
Barbara Sibelman   11/26 
Henry Sommers   11/28 
 

NOV. 28/29 
Judy Abramson    12/4 
Jennie Bienenfeld    11/30 
Howard Boshak    12/3 
Isaac Caleinar    12/3 
Samuel Finkelstein   12/4 
Hesie Fusfeld    12/3 
Sadie Goldenberg    11/29 
Sheila Israel    12/1 
Sol Leibowitz    12/5 
David Litwak    11/29 
Henry Nathanson    12/5 
David Obsatz    12/3 
Charles Pincus    12/5 
Ben Rosenblum    12/3 
Bertram Shapiro    11/29 
Beatrice Woods    11/30 
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High Holiday Greetings  From Sisterhood 
 

 

A very Happy, Healthy New Year to our Beth Ohr Friends from The Feders. 

A Happy & Healthy New Year to all from the Honig Family. 

MAH JONGG CARDS 
 

Small cards $ 8.00   Large cards $9.00 

Please include your name, address,  
size & number of cards you want 
Please make the checks out to  

Sisterhood Congregation Beth Ohr and send 

them to:  
Maxine Kaufman 

118 Willet Way 

Thorofare, New Jersey 08086 
 

Deadline for checks January 13, 2015 
 

Any questions please call Maxine at (856) 848-3113 

Sisterhood News 
 

On Sunday the 12th of October we had a wonderful brunch and program jointly with Mens 
Club and the Rabbi did a very interesting program.  Thank you to all of the people who worked 
to put it together and to Rabbi Mishkin for the riveting discussion. 
 

November is an exciting month this year with Sisterhood’s paid up on Wednesday the 12th at 
7:00 PM This is an evening to have dinner with your friends and to be entertained and is open 
to all women who pay their dues of $30.00 for temple members or $39.00 for non-temple 
members.  We are looking forward to seeing you all there.  Please bring a non-perishable food 
item which will be donated to the Jewish Family Food Bank.  So not only can you have a nice 
time you can also do a Mitzvah at the same time. 
 

Wednesday November 19th there will be a Sisterhood Board meeting and on Wednesday De-
cember 3rd  when we will have be our annual Sisterhood Meeting and Chanukah Gift Auction.  
Please bring a new wrapped item valued between $5.00 and $10.00.  It is always a fun and en-
joyable event. 
 

Liz Aroyo 
Presidium President 



 9 

 

Beth Ohr Thank You Notes 
• To Our Dear  Fellow Congregants, We thank you so much for your kind congratula-

tory messages sent to us in honor of our son/grandson Jon Levine's  engagement 
to Maya Barbara. Our family appreciates being remembered at these special times 
in our lives.  Sincerely & with much love, Helen & Ben Levine & Sara Feinman 

• Lisa & Rich Sibelman would like to thank everyone for the many cards and good 
wishes they received upon the engagement of their son David to Danielle Barry. 

• Helene & Daniel Grynberg would like to thank everyone for all of the cards they 
received upon the occasion of their son Michael’s engagement to Heather. 

• Ellie & Bob Honig would like to thank Alice Celeste for the lovely orchid that she 
gave them to celebrate their anniversary. 

• Thanks for all the cards our friends and fellow congregants sent for our 60th Wed-
ding Anniversary.  Thanks Rabbi Mishkin for your wonderful benediction at Satur-
day’s services, thank you Marty Israel for the bountiful food you catered on our 
Saturday Kiddush, Men’s Club Breakfast on Sunday and the Chavurah Meeting.  It 
was our pleasure to share our joy with all of you.  L’Shana Tova until next summer.  
Bob & Ellie Honig 

• Sol & Elinor Nadler would like to thank everyone for the cards and good wishes 
they received upon the occasion of their grandson Adam’s engagement. 

• Thank you to the many congregants who sent Sisterhood cards in honor of our 
daughter Jackie’s wedding to Adam Brooks—Dara & Ken Deitz     

• Marjorie & Stuart Simon would like to thank our Beth Ohr friends for all the good 
wishes and cards we received on the occasion of the bar mitzvah of our grandson 
Jack Simon, son of Saul Simon. A special thank you to Paula Yourman for writ-
ing all those cards.  

NOW MORE THAN EVERNOW MORE THAN EVERNOW MORE THAN EVERNOW MORE THAN EVER————WE NEED YOUR DONATIONS ANNUAL COAT DRIVEWE NEED YOUR DONATIONS ANNUAL COAT DRIVEWE NEED YOUR DONATIONS ANNUAL COAT DRIVEWE NEED YOUR DONATIONS ANNUAL COAT DRIVE    

    

PLEASE BRING IN YOUR UNWANTED COATS, HATS & GLOVES AND DROP THEM PLEASE BRING IN YOUR UNWANTED COATS, HATS & GLOVES AND DROP THEM PLEASE BRING IN YOUR UNWANTED COATS, HATS & GLOVES AND DROP THEM PLEASE BRING IN YOUR UNWANTED COATS, HATS & GLOVES AND DROP THEM 

OFF IN THE YELLOW BOX THAT WILL BE SET UP IN THE LOBBY FROM NOVEMBER 15 OFF IN THE YELLOW BOX THAT WILL BE SET UP IN THE LOBBY FROM NOVEMBER 15 OFF IN THE YELLOW BOX THAT WILL BE SET UP IN THE LOBBY FROM NOVEMBER 15 OFF IN THE YELLOW BOX THAT WILL BE SET UP IN THE LOBBY FROM NOVEMBER 15 

THROUGH FEBRUARY 15.  YOUR DONATIONS WILL KEEP FAMILIES WITH CHILDREN  THROUGH FEBRUARY 15.  YOUR DONATIONS WILL KEEP FAMILIES WITH CHILDREN  THROUGH FEBRUARY 15.  YOUR DONATIONS WILL KEEP FAMILIES WITH CHILDREN  THROUGH FEBRUARY 15.  YOUR DONATIONS WILL KEEP FAMILIES WITH CHILDREN  

WHO HAVE BEEN DISPLACED FROM HURRICANE SANDY WARM THROUGHOUT WHO HAVE BEEN DISPLACED FROM HURRICANE SANDY WARM THROUGHOUT WHO HAVE BEEN DISPLACED FROM HURRICANE SANDY WARM THROUGHOUT WHO HAVE BEEN DISPLACED FROM HURRICANE SANDY WARM THROUGHOUT 

THE WINTER MONTHS. THE WINTER MONTHS. THE WINTER MONTHS. THE WINTER MONTHS.     

    

THANK YOU IN ADVANCE FOR YOUR KIND DONATIONS.  THANK YOU IN ADVANCE FOR YOUR KIND DONATIONS.  THANK YOU IN ADVANCE FOR YOUR KIND DONATIONS.  THANK YOU IN ADVANCE FOR YOUR KIND DONATIONS.  

ANY QUESTIONS, PLEASE CALL LISA IN THE OFFICE AT 732ANY QUESTIONS, PLEASE CALL LISA IN THE OFFICE AT 732ANY QUESTIONS, PLEASE CALL LISA IN THE OFFICE AT 732ANY QUESTIONS, PLEASE CALL LISA IN THE OFFICE AT 732----

257257257257----1523.1523.1523.1523.    
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       Date: 10/17/2014 

         

         

         

         

   Carry     Carry 

           Name Amount Over             Name  Amount Over 

Appel Wilma  $    32.50      Feld Harriet  $       33.75    

Aroyo Elizabeth  $  180.00  2.5   Finkelstein Meryl  $       22.50    

Atzbi Estee  $    65.00      Fox Helene     

Atzbi Monica  $  310.00  35.5           

          Garfinkel Linda  $       30.50  2.0 

Benish Linda  $    45.00  2.0   Gasior Ellen     

Bernstein Roberta  $    20.00  2.5   Gilbarg Marilyn     

Birnbaum Eileen  $    27.00      Golden Elizabeth  $    113.75  0.5 

Bleiweis Marilyn  $    10.00      Goldenberg Susan  $       83.50  1.0 

Boshak Rochelle       Greenstein Barbara     

          Grynberg Helene  $       85.50  11.5 

Cadel Cheryl  $    27.50      Gurman Ruth   3.5 

Cannata Susan               

Celeste Alice  $    44.50  2.0   Ha1 Shirley  $       37.50  2.5 

Clark Lisa  $       5.00      Hillman Pearl   3.5 

Cohen Harriet   1.0   Honig Alice  $       20.00    

          Honig Eloise     

Donenfeld Lee  $    10.00  1.0   Hyman Lee  $       30.00    

                  

Edwards Sue  $    30.00      Kagan Sylvia  $       20.00    

          Karlstein Marilyn   1.5 

Fachler Roberta  $    80.00  2.0   Karpel Roberta  $       35.00  0.5 

Feder Barbara  $    22.50      Kaufman Maxine  $       75.00  9.5 

Feinman Sara  $    24.50      Klein Caroline     
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L-Z Liz Aroyo      Date: 10/21/2014  

         

      Carry         Carry 

           Name   Amount Over              Name   Amount Over 

                  

Laddin Anne $11.00      Schlissel Lenore   1.0 

Lazarowitz Andrea $50.00  5.0   Schlusselfeld Mindy     

Levenstein Glenda $46.00      Schneider Barbara $108.50  3.5 

Levine Helen       Schneider Cynthia     

          Scho8lander Hilde $67.50  10.5 

Mendlowitz Ronnie $132.00  7.5   Shafran Dorothy $111.00  7.0 

          Silberstein Joyce $10.00  4.5 

Nadler Elinor $17.00      Silver  Arlene $20.00    

Nigh;ngale Phyllis   6.0   Silverman Sharen $120.00  7.0 

Nussenbaum Vera $72.00  2.5   Simon Mala $71.00  1.5 

Perlman  Ryselle $10.00      Simon Marjorie $133.50    

Pincus Ashna $48.00  1.5   Skupp Linda $150.00  6.5 

Polovsky Terrie $10.00  10.5   Sommers Arlene     

Prussack Zellie $75.00  21.5   Trechak Marcia $181.00    

                  

Rabinowitz Harriet $109.00  12.0   Weiss Harriet $72.50  3.0 

Reinstein Sheila $10.00              

Risman Ruth $35.00  1.0   Yourman Edna $3.00    

Rogol Heidi $41.00      Yourman Paula $115.00    

Rosenzweig Ronnie $11.00              

          Zussman Virginia $40.00    

Gray Ilene $67.50 2.0      44.5 

            109.0 

      64.5       
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Please join us on Sunday, November 9, 2014 

From 1:00 p.m. to 4:00 p.m. 

We are having an Antiques Road Show 

Admission is $18.00 for 2 items and coffee and 
cake.....$5.00 for admission for those who just wish to watch and have  

coffee and cake and $5.00 per each additional item.    

We will have several people there to evaluate and assess value of each 
item.....please join us and bring your treasures. 

Call Edna Yourman at 732-387-8815 or Zelie Prussack at  

732-727-7030 for more information. 

Lunch & Learn with Rabbi Mishkin 

“Abraham Under a Microscope” will be the subject of Congregation Beth 
Ohr’s next Lunch & Learn program on Saturday, November 1. Rabbi Joel 
Mishkin will use both rabbinic and contemporary sources to probe into the 
character of the man regarded as the father of three major religions. The 
buffet lunch and program will begin at 12:00 noon, following services. 

If you would like to attend please R.S.V.P. by sending your check for 
$15.00 ($10.00 for members) per person to Congregation Beth Ohr, P.O. 
Box 206, Old Bridge, NJ 08857. Write “11/1 Lunch & Learn” in the memo 
field of the check. Payment must be received no later than Wednesday, 
October 29. 

Chavurah News 
  

Chavurah is off to a Great Start.  After our last meeting we decided we will have  
2 Chavurah groups.  One meeting during the day and the other at night.  If you would like to get in-

volved please call Linda Skupp (732-251-0447). 
  

If the groups get too large we will break up into smaller groups.   
The initial meeting of the nighttime group will be on October 30th at 7:30 pm at Harriett Feld's home. 

  
Chavurah is for Beth Ohr members only. 
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SCRIPSCRIPSCRIPSCRIP    
Sisterhood sells Shop Rite, A&P, Stop ‘n’ Shop, and Acme Supermarket Gift Cards. 

 

This ongoing fundraiser helps support our Hebrew School, Oneg Shabbat, and other 
areas of our congregation.  Sisterhood members receive 5% donor credit of their scrip 

purchase. 
 

We will no longer be offering Pathmark Supermarket Gift Cards.  You will now re-
ceive A&P Gift Cards which are now accepted at Pathmark. 

 

You may contact the following for purchase and/or information: 
Monica Atzbi 732-390-5890 

Sharen Silverman 732-266-2389 
Marcia Trechak 609-655-9507 (summer months) 

Lisa Sibelman--Temple Office 732-257-1523 
 

When ordering from Lisa at the temple office, please call in your order at least one When ordering from Lisa at the temple office, please call in your order at least one When ordering from Lisa at the temple office, please call in your order at least one When ordering from Lisa at the temple office, please call in your order at least one 
day earlier when you want to pick up your scrip and pick up your order during the day earlier when you want to pick up your scrip and pick up your order during the day earlier when you want to pick up your scrip and pick up your order during the day earlier when you want to pick up your scrip and pick up your order during the 

following hours: 10 amfollowing hours: 10 amfollowing hours: 10 amfollowing hours: 10 am----12 noon or 1:30 pm 12 noon or 1:30 pm 12 noon or 1:30 pm 12 noon or 1:30 pm ----3:00pm.  3:00pm.  3:00pm.  3:00pm.      
(If you want your scrip on Tuesday, please order by the Monday before.)(If you want your scrip on Tuesday, please order by the Monday before.)(If you want your scrip on Tuesday, please order by the Monday before.)(If you want your scrip on Tuesday, please order by the Monday before.)    

Come Join Us for Our 14th Annual Interfaith Thanksgiving Program 
 

Our annual Interfaith Thanksgiving Service will take place  
on Tuesday, November 25 at 7:00 PM.  

 
 
 
 
 

More information to follow. 

SISTERHOOD OF CONGREGATION BETH OHR 
ANNUAL DUES STATEMENT 2014 – 2015 

 

                TEMPLE MEMBERS                $30 

 
                NON-TEMPLE MEMBERS       $39 

 
DONOR CREDIT OF $5 WILL BE AWARDED TO MEMBERS WHO PAY THEIR DUES ON OR BEFORE 
WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 12, 2014. 
 

MEMBERS WHO HAVE NOT REJOINED SISTERHOOD BY DECEMBER 31, 2014 FORFEIT ALL PREVIOUSLY 
ACCUMULATED DONOR CREDIT. 
 
PLEASE SEND YOUR CHECK TO: 
 

                                      MARJORIE SIMON 
                                      22 TUSCARORA CIRCLE 
                                      OLD BRIDGE, NEW JERSEY 08857 
 

PLEASE INCLUDE YOUR CURRENT ADDRESS AND YOUR E-MAIL ADDRESS. WE WOULD LIKE TO UPDATE 
OUR SISTERHOOD LIST. IF YOU HAVE A WINTER ADDRESS, PLEASE INCLUDE THAT AS WELL. 
 

Due to an increase in United Synagogue Dues, which we as sisterhood are members,  
we are forced to raise our dues. 
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The following arms of Congregation Beth Ohr would like to take 
this opportunity to thank Ken Deitz for his generosity: 

 

Sisterhood 
Men’s Club 

Programming  
Daytimers 

 

Ken has been supplying us with our paper goods needs for the past  
2 years and Beth Ohr appreciates all that you do for us. 
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The deadline for the next newsletter will be  
Noon, Wednesday, November  20, 2014 
Please send all of your thank you, articles  

and announcements via e-mail to:   
congregationbethohr@gmail.com    

or call  
Lisa in the Synagogue office at 732-257-1523 

“Ritually Speaking” 
If you are interested in sponsoring a 
Kiddush to celebrate a simcha, com-
memorate the Yahrzeit of a loved one, 
or “just because”, contact Lisa in the 
office at 732-257-1523. 
 
Sat., Oct. 11- Harriet Rabinowitz in 
honor of Phil’s special birthday. 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 

Rabbi Mishkin’s  Contact Numbers 
 

Office Phone  # 732-257-7031 
Home phone  #732-967-6710 after hours for emergencies 

 e-mail address:         rabbijoelmishkin@gmail.com 
 

Rabbi Mishkin will be available for counseling by appointment. 
 
 

Sisterhood is  selling  
Kohl’s Cares for Kids Gift Cards. 
You may purchase these cards 
as gifts or to pay your bill In the 
store so you can continue to use 
your charge card and get your  

discounts. 
 

For more information and to  
purchase cards, please call  

Monica Atzbi at 732-390-5890  
When ordering Kohl’s please use 

a separate check—not to be  
combined with scrip checks. 
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Congregation Beth Ohr 
P.O. Box 206 
Old Bridge, NJ 08857 

DAYTIMERS NEWS 
 

THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 20:  REBBE'S TISCH 
On Thursday, November 20, at 1:00 PM, the Daytimers will 

be attending the Rebbe's Tisch with Rabbi Mishkin at Beth Ohr. 
 

Rabbi Mishkin's topic will be:  "Torah Through Time - A 
Timely Discussion of Torah:  The Creation of Humanity According 

to the Rabbis and other Sources." 
 

This is an interactive session involving student participation in a 
lively conversation about the two creation stories in the Book of 
Genesis.  If you didn't realize that there are two separate stories 

you will most certainly enjoy this session! 
 

Coffee and cake will be served. 
 

Please RSVP to Linda (732-251-0447) or Ira (732-679-2652) by Sunday, November 16. 
 

THURSDAY, DECEMBER 18:  A TRIPLE HEADER - PAID UP 
LUNCHEON, CHANUKAH CELEBRATION, AND ANNUAL MEETING 

 
-  Details to follow. 
-  Save the date. 

 




